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The Gloucester Grand Prix has been rescheduled for July 24-25, subject to covid restrictions not being extended
again.

The event, the first on the circuit since October 2019, was due to be held on June 26-27 but was cancelled when
the period of restrictions was extended beyond June 21.

The event will initially be open only to those who had entered on the previous date. We will contact those
competitiors and offer to either hold over entry fees for those who wish to enter the new date, or to process the
full refund which has already been offered to those who wish to withdraw.

If it is possible at any stage to accept additional entries, we will advise on this website.

The new date will remain dependent on the lifting of restrictions on July 19. If lockdown is extended further, the
event will not be rescheduled again.
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